

October 9, 2020

Mr. Michael Musary, Superintendent Armada Area Schools 74500 Burk Street Armada, MI 48005-3314

Dear Superintendent Musary:

SUBJECT: 2020-21 Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan

Macomb Intermediate School District has received your Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan in compliance with Public Act 149 of 2020. Your plan has been approved and will be submitted to the Michigan Department of Education (MDE) and the Michigan Department of Treasury. Please be advised this Plan must be placed on your website upon this approval.

Best wishes to you, your Board of Education and your staff as your team continues to work cooperatively in providing educational opportunities and services and to your students and community.

Sincerely,

Michael R. DeVault Superintendent

MRD/cp